
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Reminder: 

P1-3 Christmas Show: As you are aware, our annual P1-3 Christmas Show for parents to 

watch will take place in the school hall tomorrow Wednesday 14th and on Thursday 15th 

December 2022 at 10.00am. Entrance is by ticket only for both shows.  

Christmas Dinner is scheduled for this Friday 16th December 2022 for £2.65 and must be 

paid before tomorrow, Wednesday 14th December 2022.   

 

Christmas Jumper Day & Santa Visit 

will also be on this Friday 16th Dec 2022. It will be a non-

uniform day when P1-7 pupils and staff are asked to wear 

their Christmas jumper.  Santa will meet P1/2/RR/SL pupils in 

the hall and then visit the 

P3 classrooms. 

 

 

Christmas Holidays: Pupils will finish earlier on 

Wednesday 21st December 2022 at the following times: 

P2, 4 and 6 finish @11.45am, P3, 5 and 7 finish @12.00pm. Rainbow Rm, Starlight Rm and 

P1 will finish at 11.30am.   

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr K McArevey       Mr C Curran                                                                                                                                                                             

  (Principal)           (Vice-Principal)     

 

                                                       

                           


